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Monday 5 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,        
 
 
Re: Friday 9 December – Cranbury College Information Day Medical Students 
 
Following our recent ‘save the date’ text, I write to formally invite you to attend the Parent’s 
Information Day at Cranbury College. We are on an exciting journey of development, and we 
would love to share these plans with you and update you on all the wonderful things we have 
been working on to further support your child(ren) and yourself as a family.  We have several 
areas we wish to talk to you about including:  
 

• The new school day from January   

• The Curriculum  

• Assessment and Progress Monitoring   

• Funding and Pupil Premium   

• Provision, Support and intervention for your child (including Special Educational Needs 
support)   

• A new parent app – MyChildAtSchool   
 

We would therefore like to invite you into school where we will go through this with you; 
troubleshoot any issues with the parent app, give you the opportunity to meet the teachers (old 
and new!) and collect a little Christmas goody bag which has been made by the students for 
you.   
 
Parents can choose which session they attend below: 
AM Session– 10:45am - 12:00pm 
PM Session – 2:05pm - 3:15pm 
 
Your child is welcome to attend the session. 
  
Early next week, you will receive an email from Cranbury College titled 'MCAS - Redeem 
Invitation Code'. This is to create an account for the MyChildAtSchool app. This app will allow 
you to update your child's personal details as well as look at their attendance, behaviour and 
timetable. During Parent's Information Day, if you are having any difficulties creating your 
account or having issues using the app there will be staff available to support you.  
 
If you could please use this link https://forms.office.com/e/bRR6JUiqzE to let us know how 

many seats you require, it would be appreciated. This will also help the students plan how many 

Christmas goody bags they need to make.   

 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to Cranbury College and sharing our exciting 
journey with you.   
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bRR6JUiqzE
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Yours sincerely,   
 

  
Miss Ceri Burns  
  
 


